((1/972012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Geoff Skews <arita8@juno.com>

To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/472012 8:43 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 4, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St.. Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kiit the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisims are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago Rlver one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the cltizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lliinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that It is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to impiement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Geoff Skews

PO Box 91
Yellowstone Natlonal Park, WY 82190-0091
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From: Gregory Skutches <grs206@lehigh.edu>
To: <therrigj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 7:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 8, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr, Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD piants, and while It receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterberne illness and have no way of
knowing what is In the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River cne of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lilinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We supporn the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibitity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago‘s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Dr. Gregory Skutches

301 E Washington Ave
Bethlehem, PA 18018-2522



From: victor merfeld <vmerfeld@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 7:50 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toifets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poltution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicage River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent biflions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified [llinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. )} request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsiblity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

M. victor merfeld

330 E Lundy Ln
Leland, IL 60531-9527
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From: john wolfe <wolfepack0126@sbeglobal.net>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 8:20 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to Kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special popufations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As
a region we have spent bitlions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you kitow, the U.S. EPA has recently natified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllincis EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediatefy to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. john wolfe

3340 S 93rd St
Milwaukee, WI 53227-4307
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From: Robert Smith <robertdsmith@mindspring.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/2/12012 8:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panicular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne fliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers nas named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified [(linois EPA that they
must enact stricter regufations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issve of disinfectlon to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep tryling untll we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river, We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Piease begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Smith

814 Demerius St Apt R2
Durham, NC 27701-1671



From: Josephine Salata <jjs4062@sbcglobal.net>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 9:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporier of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, ke kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what 1s in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America‘'s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notiffed lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactivety
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's watsr.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Josephine Salata

2632 Prescott Dr
Mishawaka, [N 46544-6157
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From: dean ponter <psppdxdean@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 8:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mye. Johna Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, L 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toifets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microarganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’'s Most Endangered
RiversT™M of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lltinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve cur water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river, We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you fo take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. dean porter

39555 Elna Way
Cathedral City, CA 92234-2425
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From: Robert Johnson <rmjohn01@yahoo.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 9,51 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewsage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriait
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of pecple who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for scme special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heatthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the pubtic from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible, The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get It right. The lliinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water guality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Johnson

1738 N 75th Ct
Etmwood Park, L 60707-4131



From: Gerald Ponkey <deucemafia248@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state. il us>

Date: 1/9/2012 10:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the tollets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives |
baslic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of pecpie who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particutar concern for some special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting & waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. [ request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the Issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new siandards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibliity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Gerald Ponkey

825 Oregon Blvd
Waterford, M1 48327-3122
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From: Edward Temple <ebtnyc@amail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 10:51 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 8, 2012

Mr. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook Gounty, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remaln from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peopie who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rlvers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
pelluted water of the Chicago River, | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
naticnal and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent In Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River,

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edward Temple

422 Bth St
Brooklyn, NY 11215-3459



From: Dottie Sachs <spriteandspirit@verizon.net>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 11:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of peopie who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some speclal populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter reguiations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicage River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Ciean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllincis EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognlzed that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA. and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water,

Piease begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Dottie Sachs

504 Cranford Rd
Cherry Hill, NJ 08003-3413




[.(1/10/2012) John Therriault - Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

From: Lynn Ceccarelli <emt742@charter.net>
To: <therriaj@ipchb.state.il.us>

Date: 17972012 11:21 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

M. John Therriauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago., IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRO plants, and while it receives

baslic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms ace of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife. new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get It right. The llfinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA. have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerety,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lynn Ceccarelli

1005 Windwood Dr
Anderson, SC 28621-2469



From: Masia Rosaria Rolle <mariarosariarcllo@libero.kt>
To: <the(rigj@ipchb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 11:51 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 8, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, iL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panticular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbomne ifliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pellution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residentlal communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a ragion we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you prosclively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the cltizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllincis EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my reguest.
Sincersly,

Sincerely,

Miss Maria Rosaria Rollo

via Michelangelo Bucnarroti 54
Lecce, IL 73100
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[(171072072) John Therriault - Protect Chicaga River from Dirty Sewage

From: Camille Gilbert <camillegilbert@aol.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 11972012 1:51 PM

Subject: Protect Chicageo River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therrisult,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the tailets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it recelves

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can hamm the
thousands of peopte who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particuiar concem for some special populations, (ike kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne ilingss and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poltution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks. residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heslthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of daltars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chlcago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lliincis EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely.

Ms. Camille Gilbert

19823 Ssn Andres St Apt F
Santa Barbara, CA 931014045

- Page 1]
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From: Carson Lux <xyl822988@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il. us>

Date: 11912012 2,21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 680601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connecited to the tollets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special poputations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iflness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you preactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Ctean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinols EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river, We suppon the
national ang state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Carson Lux

5842 W Dakin St
Chicago, IL 60634-2638
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From: Todd Provost <icpxx@yahoo.com>

To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 3:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan g, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supportes of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilats of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some speclal populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent bllllons of dotiars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The Illinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. Wa support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request,
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Todd Provost

6 Almeida Dr Apt 304
Manville, Ri 02838-1429
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From: Aaeron Robb <antigonemydear@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 3:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 8, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, . 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’'s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with ail kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notiffed lllinols EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. [ request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago. Why not get local citizens and businesses to invest in
large blodigesters to use the sewage to create methane to fuet power
generation via heated water,steam turned turbines. This electricity
could power a sewage treatment facility that could incorporate bio
remediation that uses holding ponds with cattails and other forms of
biological water purification.The leftover sludge couid then be
composted and fertilize wild flower meadows in road median and shoulder
areas thus saving grass cutting costs and supplying food to pollinating
insects ,butterflies, moths and birds. The investment is big but
eventually will pay for itself and a positive cash flow will come in

after the principal an Interest are paid off. Sewage is such a waste
untif one views it as a resource to be used and valued like the
wondedful Chicago River.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllincis EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time te improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we Ireat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and calf on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,
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Ms. Aaeron Robb
803 E 34th St
Baltimors, MD 21218-2911
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From: Eric Gilliland <ergill@aol.com>

To: <therriaj@Ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 3:51 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, mare than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illnass and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversT™ of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new rivedront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notifled lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right, The llinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begln work immediately to implement the changes needed o begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Eric Gilliland

262 W 11th St
New York, NY 10014-2202
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From: Jerome & Pamela Sanderfoot <jsanderfoot@new.rr.com>
To: <therriaj@ipchb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 6:21 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 9, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thermriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to klll the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with alf kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a reglon we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

AS you know, the U.S, EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The [llinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water guality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Jerome & Pamela Sanderfoot

112 Edgewood Ln
Combined Locks, WI 54113-1256
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From: Paul Borcherding <pb_palomine@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/8/2012 8:52 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 9, 2012

M¢. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 80601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD piants, and while It recelves

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special popufations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what s in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent biflions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regufations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the Issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago’s water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considerning my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Paul Borcherding

PO Box 543
La Grande, OR 97850-0543
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From: Elinor Vega <angelzz29@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/9/2012 11:22 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 8, 2012

Mr. John Thermiault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriaut,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and whils it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this poliution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billlons of doltars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Illinols EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle tha issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clesrly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to Improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Elinor Vega

11544 Arroyo Ave
Hesperia, CA 82345-1942
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From: Valarie Corwin <valcorwin@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 17110/2012 2:22 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 10, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicage, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook Gounty, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particufar concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iliness and have no way of
knowing what Is In the water. Due to this pollution concem, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with ali kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter requlations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the Issve of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continuaily improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get It right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water qualfity
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibllity for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely.

Ms, Valarie Corwin

484 Cincinnati Batavia Pike A311
Cincinnati, OH 452444219



From: Elenara Joubert <elenaraj@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb,state.il.us>

Date: 1/10/2012 7:53 AM

Subject: Pratect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 10, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Thesriauit,

As a supporter of Amerlcan Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kil the
pathogens that are ¢ontained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residentlal communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent biflions of doflars to clean up the river, but

we fhave not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enaci stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The taw clearly states that we need

to keep trying unti!l we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it Is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Elenara Jouben

25 Liberty St Apt 6
Montpelier, VT 05602-2417



From: eiteen schimpf <emschimpf@gmail.com>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/10/2012 10:53 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 10, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr, Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cack County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD piants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concemn for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago Rlver has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified llinols EPA that they
must enact stricter regutations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thapk you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. eileen schimpf

2820 N Cherry St Apt C103
Spokane Valley, WA 99216-5009



From: Patrick Thomas <patvsg@gmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 171172012 1:55 PM

Subject; Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 11, 2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago. IL 60601

Dear Mr, Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment. pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panicular concem for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne iflness ang have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The illinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. Patrick Thomas

4223 N Richmond St
Chicago, IL 60618-2639
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From: Jamie Greer <myinnerstrength@mac.com>
To: <therriaj@ipch.state.il.us>

Date: 1/11/2012 2:26 PM

Subjsct: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage
Jan 11,2012

Mr. John Therriault
100 Wast Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toitets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use tne river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of

knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers nhas named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified [lfinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying untit we get it right. The lllinols EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river, We suppoft the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mrs. Jamie Greer

10 Highland P!
West Orange. NJ 070524846
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From: Janice Egan <je5566@hotmail.com>
To: <therriaj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 11212012 11:28 AM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Difty Sewage
Jan 12, 2012

Mr. John Therfiault
100 West Randoiph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

As a supporter of American Rlvers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the wate( in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms ace of
particutar concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago Rlver one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified lllinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it ight. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it is time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We suppon the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Ms. Janice Egan

128 Birch St
Boston, MA 02131-3431
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From: gene & susan rosner <genero@rsg.org>
To: <therri2|@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1113/2012 2:55 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dity Sewage
Jan 13,2012

Mr. John Therniauit
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of American Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage refeased into the Chicago
River every day.

Directly connected to the toilets of Cook County, mare than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
panicular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterbarne illness and have no way of
knowing what is in the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America’s Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011.

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a healthy river. As

a region we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finished the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified llinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
poliuted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackie the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The lllinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that It is time to improve our water guality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effiuent in Chicago's water.

Please begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicago River,

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. gene & susan rosner

20706 Bunker Hill R@
Marengo, IL 60152-9600
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From: "EDWARD G. MRKVICKA" <beachcomer67@aol.com>
To: <therrigj@ipcb.state.il.us>

Date: 1/13/2012 3:24 PM

Subject: Protect Chicago River from Dirty Sewage

Jan 13, 2012

Mt. John Therriault
100 West Randolph St., Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

As a supporter of Amaerican Rivers, | am writing to ask you to kill the
pathogens that are contained in the sewage released into the Chicago
River every day.

Dirsctly connected to the toifets of Cook County, more than 70 percent

of the water in the river is from MWRD plants, and while it receives

basic treatment, pathogens remain from human sewage that can harm the
thousands of people who use the river. These microorganisms are of
particular concern for some special populations, like kids, who have a
higher risk of contracting a waterborne illness and have no way of
knowing what is [n the water. Due to this pollution concern, American
Rivers has named the Chicago River one of America's Most Endangered
RiversTM of 2011,

The Chicago River has become a true community resource with all kinds
of wildlife, new riverfront parks, residential communities,

restaurants, and businesses that are dependent on a heaithy river. As

a reglon we have spent billions of dollars to clean up the river, but

we have not finlshed the job.

As you know, the U.S. EPA has recently notified Ilinois EPA that they
must enact stricter regulations that protect the public from the
polluted water of the Chicago River. | request that you proactively
take steps to tackle the issue of disinfection to protect the citizens

of Chicago.

The Clean Water Act requires that we continually improve our waterways
to the greatest extent possible. The law clearly states that we need

to keep trying until we get it right. The ffiinois EPA, and now the

U.S. EPA, have recognized that it (s time to improve our water quality
and establish new standards for how we treat the river. We support the
national and state EPA, and call on you to take responsibility for
cleaning up the sewage effluent in Chicago's water.

Pleass begin work immediately to implement the changes needed to begin
disinfection of the water destined for the Chicagoe River.

Thank you for considering my request.
Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Mr. EDWARD G. MRKVICKA

2218 N Rancho Dr # 1001
Las Vegas, NV 89130-3317



